
 
 
 
Blue Earth Valley Telephone Company 
123 West Seventh Street 
Blue Earth, MN  56013 
 
 
 
January 7, 2002 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
1919 M Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau 
 
With this letter, Blue Earth Valley Telephone Company hereby clarifies that there is no 
Transmittal Letter No. 3 related to the Blue Earth Valley Telephone Company’s 
Historical Filings. 
 
Please address any correspondence regarding this letter to the following: 
 
 Mr. Rob Strait 
 Manager 

Beacon Telecommunications Advisors, LLC 
 2110 Vickers Dr, Ste 2106 
 Colorado Springs, CO  80918 
 (719) 531-6342 (v) 
 (719) 531-0788 (f) 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Neil Eckles 
President 
 
Enclosure 
 


